
Garlinge Primary School 

and Nursery 

 

 

 
9th January 2024 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC)  

Parent Information Session 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to warmly invite you to a Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) Parent 
Information Session which will take place on Monday 29th January in the KS2 Hall from 
2.30pm-3.00pm. Entrance to the information session will be through the main school office. 

The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) is statutory for all eligible year 4 pupils and will take 
place between Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June 2024. It is an assessment to determine 
whether pupils can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in 
mathematics. It will also help us to identify pupils who have not yet mastered their times 
tables, so that additional support can be provided. 

The purpose of the information session is to help you understand more about what the MTC 
is and how it is administered in school. We will also spend time discussing ways that you can 
support your child with their learning of the times tables. 

We hope that many of you will be able to attend the session and if you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Rowden                   Mrs Goode 
Maths Subject Lead        Assistant Headteacher for LKS2 
 
 


